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Happy Holidays to all our Impact Dance Families! We

are excited to see the studio getting into the Christmas

Spirit with decorations and the dancers talking about

their Christmas Holiday plans. 

 The studio will be closed during the Christmas Break.

Our last day of regular classes will be Thursday Dec.

22nd and we will return to classes on Monday Jan. 9th.  

However, some dancers have been scheduled for solo

&/or duet classes during the break. Please be sure to

make it to your scheduled time. We want to remind

parents that if a class is missed or your dancer is a 'no-

show' you will be charged for the time. 

In January we will be starting the Production, which is

going to be a BLAST! More information about classes

and times are listed futher in this Newsletter. 

Also starting in January are small groups for those

dancers who have participated in an exam this year.

You will receive information about classes ASAP.  

A Message From 
The Directors
Miss Terralea & Miss Kylie 

TAP AND JAZZ EXAMS
ARE IN DECEMBER

POSTPONED CLASSES
DUE TO EXAMS 

PRODUCTION 2023
INFORMATION

I N  T H I S  I S S U E

CHRISTMAS BREAK
AND THE NEW YEAR
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Our Production - The Little Mermaid is gearing up to get

started in January. We will have classes for all of those who

signed up to participate on WEDNESDAYS from 5:45-7:45 .

All dancers registered are to attend each week to prepare for

competition and recital. 

Dancers should bring along with them a water bottle and jazz

shoes for the class. They will be expected to wear their

regular dance clothing for class. 

We will be posting the Main Character Roles at the studio

next week! We look forward to working with all the dancers

on this Production. 

Parents - we will need your help. We will need you to be on

the lookout for some costume items. An email will be sent out

soon with details about what we would like you to track down.   

PRODUCTION 2023

POSTPONED
CLASSES

P H O T O  B Y  M A R T I N  R .  S M I T H

CHRISTMAS SPIRIT WEEK
The week of Dec. 19th thru to Dec. 22nd we will be

having Christmas Spirit Week. We invite dancers

to dress in their Christmas colours, clothing and

accessories for a fun last week of dance classes.

We understand dancers may be missing due to

Christmas Concerts. Please let us know via email,

Facebook or Instagram message if your dancer will

be missing any classes.  

There will be NO
CLASSES on MONDAY

DECEMBER  5th &
TUESDAY DECEMBER

6th due to CDTA TAP &
JAZZ EXAMS  



Classes will be made up

closer to competition
season. 


